February 25, 2025

Honorable Mayor George Flaggs, Jr.
City of Vicksburg

1401 Walnut Street

Vicksburg, MS 39180

Dear Mayor Flaggs,

The Miss Mississippi Corporation is requesting the use of the Halls Ferry Park
pickleball courts from 8:00 am to 7:00 pm on April 5, 2025. We will be hosting our
second Miss Mississippi Pickleball Tournament in Vicksburg. We have provided the
necessary insurance certificate to cover the event.

Thank you for your support of this event as we promote Miss Mississippi and the City
of Vicksburg. We will be hosting players from around the state and region as well as
local players.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 601-529-0619.

Sincerely,

\. Do Slocklidge

David Blackledge
Executive Director
Miss Mississippi Corporation
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Lisa Boleware
Chairman Miss MS Pickleball and Tennis Tournaments






